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SUMMARY 
 
 Synopsis of the SPAC Amendment  
 
The Senate Public Affairs Committee amended Senate Bill 678 to provide that information relat-
ing to an administrative disciplinary decision involving a licensee is to be made available to the 
public “upon request”.  
 
This is a sound amendment.  This prevents agencies from simply publishing/posting such deci-
sions in mass, but allows the consumer to protect himself by specifically looking into a licensee’s 
compliance standing  over the past several years (dependent upon the destruction of records re-
quirements of the agency).            
 

Synopsis of Original Bill 
 
Senate Bill 268 expressly grants public access to administrative disciplinary decisions (findings 
of fact and conclusions of law) involving professional licensees. This express language is added 
to the Uniform Licensing Act. 
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Significant Issues 
 
Pursuant to the Inspection of Public Records Act, these records are currently available to the 
public, unless expressly exempted for unique privacy or public policy reasons under the different 
boards’ enabling acts, or the Inspection of Public Records Act.   
 
At this time, the only real blanket restriction on the release of such information (or similar in-
formation) is that boards and commissions do not have to release complaint information regard-
ing a licensee that has not been adjudicated, as such a release may jeopardize the case prepara-
tions and prosecution.                                       
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
  
There are no fiscal implications for the state unless the Inspection of Public Records Act is vio-
lated.  In which case, monetary damages may be awarded to a complainant. 
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